



January 15, 2019

Honorable Members of the West Allis Common Council City Hall West Allis, Wisconsin

Dear Council Members:

I am herewith reappointing Dr. Mark Roberts as a member of the West Allis Board of Health. Dr. Roberts serves on the Board in his capacity as the West Allis Health Department's Medical Advisor. His two-year term will expire on January 1, 2021.

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Dan Devine, Mayor

Jan Joing

DD:jfw MYR\CMTES\ROBERTS.HLTH